






Via Electronic and United States Mail

[bookmark: _GoBack]July 10, 2013



Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (Pinehurst Incident)
	Docket PG-111723

Dear Mr. King:  

PSE and UTC Staff, the only parties to this docket, have reached an agreement in principle for a settlement that would resolve all issues in this docket.  We plan to file the settlement and supporting documents by July 24, 2013.  

We request the Commission suspend the procedural schedule in this docket, pending Commission consideration and decision regarding the settlement.  Ms. Sheree Carson, counsel for PSE, authorized me to send this letter on PSE’s behalf. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,



DONALD T. TROTTER
Assistant Attorney General 
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